
 

 

 

 

DATE : Sunday, 28th February  2021 

 

To: The Parents of students in Year 1: SCHOOL VACCINATION PROGRAM 

 
 

Dear Parent,   

Greetings from St Mary's Catholic High School. We trust that you and your family are keeping safe and 

well in these challenging times.  

 
The school clinic has scheduled a vaccination program during 21st - 23rd March 2021 (3 days) for due 

vaccine booster dose(s) as per DHA guidelines. The school clinic has sent an email to parents of the students 

who are supposed to get these vaccines. 

 
 If you wish for your child to take this vaccine/s from the school clinic, please arrange to send the duly 

completed/ signed attached consent form, along with a copy of your child’s vaccination card, to the school 

clinic by email, latest by 10th March 2021.  

 
 If you have already given these vaccines to your child, please update the school clinic by e-mail, along with a 

copy of your child’s updated vaccine card. 

 

If you do not wish for your child to take this vaccination at school , please mention it in the consent form and 

return to the school clinic by email. In such a case, the parents are required to undertake the responsibility 

to complete the child's vaccination from any preferred clinic/ hospital and update the school clinic ASAP.  

 
We wish you and your families safe days ahead.  

 

Thank you 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
      ( Principal ) 


